
From: Julian Burnside [burnside@bigpond.com]
Sent: Sunday, 5 August 2001 2:59 PM
To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au
Subject: Board appointments to ABC

I am concerned at the current composition of the ABC board.  Rather than a collection of
people who would nurture and support the ABC, these are people who are mostly
antagonistic to the notion of a national public broadcast service.

This board is a nest of discontents: few of its members seem to meet the criteria for
appointment prescribed by the ABC Act 1983.

I believe this board's unstated aim is to cause the disintegration of the ABC.

I support any scheme which eradicates party political  appointments.  All nominations
must have bi-partisan support.

Kate Durham

kate@katedurham.com




